
From: Slosson, William (WSP) <William.Slosson@wsp.wa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 3:05 PM 
To: Gannie, Melissa (WSP) <Melissa.Gannie@wsp.wa.gov> 
Subject: RE: WFAC written update request 
 
Mobilization is currently engaged in supporting IMT activity at two Department of Health-sponsored 
vaccination sites, one in Kennewick at the Benton County Fairgrounds, and one supporting the Tri-
County (Ferry/Stevens/Pend Oreille) health care authority in Colville.  
 
Mobilization staff are finishing payments for the 2020 fire season, with 98% of payments to volunteer 
FF, equipment, and vendor payments complete. Career reimbursements are 83% complete, with a 
completion target of mid-April.  
 
Bill Slosson 
Chief Deputy State Fire Marshal 
WSP - Fire Protection Bureau 
(360) 596-3928 
 


